
 
 

Nottingham - Division of Otorhinolaryngology 
 
 
25 September 2013 
 
 
Dear Vicenta Rose 
 
An Athena SWAN award assessment panel was recently convened to consider your Silver award 
submission. I am delighted to inform you that the panel agreed that the submission had reached 
the required standard for the award. Due to the high volume of submissions, detailed feedback on 
the submission will be sent no later than the 25th October. 
 
The April 2013 award round was the biggest Athena SWAN has ever had with 112 award 
submissions and 17 panels. This increase in submissions meant it took longer than usual to 
announce the results and we thank you for your patience. Because of the delay in announcing the 
results, your award will be valid until November 2016 instead of April 2016, although you are 
welcome to submit again before that deadline if you wish. 
 
We encourage departments and institutions to advertise their achievement in communications 
and job descriptions. As such, attached are the appropriate Athena SWAN logos and guidelines for 
use. 
 
The awards will be presented at an awards ceremony to be held at Imperial College London, date 
and times are still to be confirmed. We would be delighted if you would be able join us there to 
collect your award in person. Once the details are confirmed, we will send a booking form for the 
awards ceremony.  
 
Winners are entitled to one complementary place and can request further places. The first 
additional place is free and any further places are charged at a cost of £50 per person. The 
additional places will be allocated on a first come first served basis. Recipients can also purchase a 
presentation package at a cost of £110, which includes an award statuette and photos from the 
event. 
 
We would like to congratulate you on this achievement, and look forward to your continued 
involvement in the Athena SWAN Charter and awards. 
 
Yours sincerely 

 
 
Sarah Dickinson 
Athena SWAN Manager 
Equality Challenge Unit 
athenaswan@ecu.ac.uk 
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